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Harold, 

Thought you might have an interest in the enclosed stuff. I'm sorry but 

I haven't had a chance to get to Dallas City Hall and obtain your 

pictures from Cindy. My company has been in the process of a big 

reorganization and Nikki's dad has been real sick with cancer. She is 

up in Massachusetts with him and her mother now. I will try to get the 

photos to you before mid October. 

Dave 


